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Extending our AC-119 Gunship Legacy Forever

FLASH #2

AC-119 Gunship Strikes Again!
Greetings Folks Mac here.
Very pleased!! Thankful to all of you who responded to our first FLASH message
about the Plaque Project! We are getting closer to our goal 
NOW, Great News:
One of our Associates has really stepped forward; for a very limited time, he will match 
your donation! NO, I am not asking those of you who have already sent their check to 
give more - you have been matched already. Thank you!

is too small, nor too large.
problem: send me $1.19 cash, and I will match it!

ll finish this mis e did 50+ years ago; our proud Legacy will live 
on.

You must see the Heritage Trail video on the USAFA web site. It is meaningful and 
inspiring. Here is the link to the video: SE Asia Memorial - Home (70seapavilion.com)

I look forward to sending all of you a Mission Accomplished message!
You all will be invited to the Air Force Academy for the Plaque dedication - date TBD.
If this event grows into a mini-Reunion, so be it, I will be POC - would be honored to 

Send your best donation, 

Steve Mac Isaac
6449 Coventry Hills Dr NE, 
Rio Rancho, NM 87144. 

The memo space on your check should say for AC-119 Gunship Plaque, made out to 
AC-119 Gunship Association. Questions, call Col Mac at 302-249-1499, or e-mail 
colmacmac@mac.com

Luck & Cheers 

Mac


